

Fairbanks Community Food Bank :: Freely Given Food, Given Freely.

3/9/2021

Representative.Ivy.Spohnholz@akleg.gov Cc: Megan.Holland@akleg.gov

Representative Ivy Spohnholz, Co-Chair, House Labor and Commerce Committee Alaska State Legislature

Dear Representative Spohnholz:

The Fairbanks Community Food Bank (FCFB) would like to express its support for sections 21 through 31 of Senate Bill 24; an act relating to virtual meeting for corporate entities.

The FCFB was thankful to have flexibility to conduct its Board meetings over the past twelve months using an in person and electronic hybrid model. This helped to ensure that Covid-19 would not impact the important operations of this food bank to meet the critical needs of the community.

Due to the uncertainty of ongoing Covid-19 concerns, the FCFB supports continuing the allowance for non-profits to meet in person, electronically, or through a hybrid model as proposed in SB 24.

Sincerely,

Anne Weaver

CEO

